The Fremont County Board of Supervisors met in regular session on Wednesday, October 16, 2024, in the Fremont County
Courthouse Boardroom, with Chris Clark, Clint Blackburn, and Dustin Sheldon present. A quorum was declared, and the meeting
was officially called to order at 9:00 a.m. The agenda was approved as posted. Minutes of the previous board session were read
and approved.

Let the record show that Assistant Engineer Robbie Kromminga was present at this meeting.

Assistant Engineer Kromminga met with the board for the following:

Motion by Sheldon to allow Chairman Clark to sign the application for approval of underground construction in county ROW
with MidAmerican Energy Co to install 2 new poles for a road crossing to serve a new grain bin on 270th Street 5 miles from

Farragut. Motion carried unanimously.

Motion by Blackburn to allow Chairman Clark to sign IDOT payment voucher with HGM Associates for engineering services for
preliminary design of J-64 E of US 275 per agreement through September 30, 2024. Motion carried unanimously.

Motion by Sheldon to allow Chairman Clark to sign IDOT payment voucher with HGM Associates for engineering services for
BRS-C036(92)-60-36 per agreement through September 30, 2024. Motion carried unanimously.

In other business, the Sheriff’s Monthly Report for September was approved.

Claims were approved for October 18, 2024,

At 9:10 a.m., with no further business, Blackburn motioned to adjourn. The motion carried unanimously.
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